
	United States Coast Guard

	Unit Address
City, State, Zip  

Staff Symbol: 
Phone: 
Fax:     



                                                                                              
5726
Company Name
Attn: (Company Rep/POC)
Address
City, State, Zip 
Subj:
LETTER OF APPRECIATION
Dear (Company Rep):

I would like to extend my sincere appreciation for the hospitality the crewmembers of the UTV ___________ showed during our recent visit.

Your participation in the Towing Vessel Bridging Program by volunteering your Uninspected Towing Vessels (UTV) as training platforms for Examiner Trainees gives new examiners much needed hands on experience.  It allows examiners to gain a deeper understanding and appreciation for the unique challenges the towing industry faces.  
Furthermore, this opportunity helps strengthen the partnership between the Coast Guard and your Industry and facilitates a smoother transition towards the future Coast Guard inspection requirements for towing vessels.

If you have any questions, please contact (insert POC of UTV Program at unit) at the above phone number.  



Sincerely,


I.M. PREVENTION

Rank, U.S. Coast Guard  


Chief, Prevention Department
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